Campus Technology Committee (CTC) June 2, 2025, 2:00 – 3:00 pm

Agenda

- Patrick's retirement
 - o 6/3/25 @ 4:30PM Zeek's Pizza
 - Departmental changes:
 - VC role will be removed
 - Bill Fritz, Senior Director, IT will lead the department
 - IT will report to Finance & Administration
- General Updates
 - Implementing UW Connect (IT Help)
- Campus Phones
 - Perceived cost savings switching to Teams
 - No line-level savings (switch from phone service to "SIP", trading one infrastructure for another)
 - Free to switch, \$145 per-line to switch back to traditional phone
 - Departmental responsibilities:
 - Headsets (purchase, replacement)
 - Personal phone use
 - Cost breakdown:
 - Line \$9.60/line, funded by the department. (Charge will remain if switching to Teams)
 - Phone: Covered under technology recharge fee (~10 years left until replacement)
- Committee Proposal: CTC --> Technology & Teaching Innovation Committee
 - Co-Chairs: Darcy Janzen and Bill Fritz
 - Seeking input from the committee
 - Focus areas:
 - Teaching & Learning Enhancement
 - Educational Technology Strategy
 - IT Infrastructure & Support Alignment
 - Staff Technology empowerment
 - Others?